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Newsletter 2021 

Dear Parents,        

June is here!  Reflecting back 
over the year, we see what a 
terrific one it has been. We 
teachers feel so fortunate to have 
been a part of your child’s 
learning over the past months! 
We thank you parents for your 
support and interest in your 
child’s development and 
education. It is an honour and 
privilege to be a part of your 
child’s early education! We 
greatly value the connection we 
have with our families! 

This month will take us outside 
as we enjoy the beautiful weather 
and the lovely area of Juniper 
Park! We will be looking for and 
talking about insects and talking 
about the importance of the Sun 
to all living things!  Inside the 
classroom we will be talking 
about construction vehicles, 
workers, and projects. The 
children also notice the dump 
trucks, constructions vehicles 
and cement trucks that may be 
working in the Juniper area! 
They showed much interest in 
watching the landscape workers 
renovate the front yard of the 
house across from the centre! 

 
June 1 - Tuesday -
International Children’s 
Day! 

July 1 - Thursday, 
Canada Day - School 
Closed 

Sun and Rain Reminder 

With the warmer weather here, 
we remind you to please send a 
hat with your child and make 
sure that they have sunscreen 
on when they come to school. 
Also, please be advised that we 
go outside rain or shine.  If it 
looks like it may be a rainy day 
send your child with appropriate 
rain gear.  We love splashing in  
the puddles! 

  

International Children’s 
Day! 

Tuesday, June 1 we will celebrate 
International Children’s Day with 
music from around the world and 
craft activities! We will have a 
special booklet with colouring 
sheets to send home with the 
children! 

!  

Happy Birthday! 

Happy Birthday to Cameron - 2 
on June 24, to Jasmine - 3 on 
June 20, and to Regan - 3 on 
June 21! 

Housekeeping 
Reminders: 

Just a friendly reminder to let us 
know if your child will be absent 
or will arrive later in the 
morning.  We begin snack at 9:00 
am.  If your child will arrive later 
just give us a quick call and let 
us know.  This helps with our 
daily planning, especially if we 
decide to take advantage of the 
sunny weather and take a trip to 
the park or go for a walk. Thank 
you! 

Please let us know of any 
changes or updates to your 
child’s file, such as address 
changes, phone numbers, and 
immunization updates! Thank 
you! 

A reminder that the doors open 
for arrival at 7:30 am. The 
teachers appreciate having the 
few minutes before arrival time 
to ready the classroom for the 



day’s activities. Pick-up time is 
by 5:30 pm. Please refer to the 
parent handbook for our late 
pick-up policy and late fee. 
Thank you! 

Please remember to check your 
child’s backpack for the amazing 
artwork your children are doing 
in the class! They really enjoyed 
the unit on insects and bugs! 
They are busy observing the 
crysalises as they continue the 
life cycle toward becoming a 
butterfly! The worms in our 
worm farm have returned to Miss 
Lin’s garden to help the plants 
and flowers grow! The children 
took good care of them in the 
classroom!  

We all are excited that our 
classroom now has a bigger 
aquarium with beautiful fish 
swimming around!  

Thank you to all our 
wonderful families for the 
support you continue to give 
us through the months! 

We look forward to more fun 
through the summer months of 
July and August! 

Miss Lin and Miss Daniela 

Juniper Early Learning Center 
202-2049 Highland Place 

Kamloops V2E 0A8 
250-374-9565 


